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The committee felt that Cornell Minds Matter has done a great job of addressing
mental health issues on campus and continuing to bring to the forefront the realities
of mental illness. Committee members also praised the organization’s commitment
to more proactive and preventative programming rather than reactionary
programming and Minds Matter is encouraged to continue with that trend. In
addition, committee members felt that Minds Matter did a good job in responding to
last year’s committee report though the committee encourages the group to
continue to evaluate the effectiveness of novelty items and give outs.

In addition, the committee voted to approve the Active Minds Conference for the
2010-2011 academic year by a vote of 11-0-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



